Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
City of Tlagan

NOTICE TO PROCEED

SEP 10 2024

ENGR. ERNI G. BAGGAO <
Authorized Managing Officer

EGB Construction Corporation
Maharlika Highway

Alibagu, City of llagan, Isabela

Dear Engr. Baggao,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, nofice is hereby given to EGB 4
Construction Corporation that work may proceed on the Concreting of San Macario
FMR, Brgy. San Macario, Delfin Albano, isabela /ITB No. 2024-11/Lot 2 effective within
seven (7) calendar days from the date of approval of the contract.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms
and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing the space below and
return a copy to this Office.

Very truly yours,

éééo
RODOLFO T. ALBANO, li
Governor

CON@E
ERNI MW

7

Date; 09- 10- 707
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